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                     1st February 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Staffing 

We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Stocks will be returning from her maternity leave after February 

half term to teach in the Y3, 4, 5 class. Sadly, we must say good bye to Mrs Stanley who will be leaving at 

February half term. I am sure you will all join me in wishing Mrs Stanley the very best for the future and 

passing on our thanks for being an incredible member of our Swarland team. 

 

Swimming 

Swimming will continue next half term for all of our pupils. Swimming takes place on Tuesday afternoons at 

the Willowburn Leisure Centre in Alnwick. There is a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per session. Please 

ensure your child has a swimming kit in school each Tuesday. 

 

Safer Internet Day 

On Tuesday 6th February our school will be joining countless others across the nation to celebrate Safer 

Internet Day. All children will be taking part in activities to promote e-safety, anti-cyber bullying and 

acceptable use of the internet in this week. 

 

Website 

The school does have a website http://www.swarland.northumberland.sch.uk/website   

Our latest policies including safeguarding policy, newsletters and materials to support your child at home can 

be found on this site. 

 

H.S.A 

The next H.S.A. meeting is on Friday 2nd February at 7:30pm at Mrs Hilton’s residence. Everyone is welcome. 

If you need the address, please see Mrs Hilton or contact the school office for further details. 

 

Teacher Training Day 

Please note Monday 19th February, the first day back after half term is a teacher training day and children 

will not return to school until Tuesday 20th February at 8:45am. 

 

Dates for Diaries 

Monday 5th February – Parent Consultations. 
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Tuesday 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

Friday 9th February – Children break up for half term 

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 
Louise Fletcher   


